‘Raffle Quilt 2018

Our next raffle quilt will be a bright scrap quilt. We
wanted to make this fun, a quilt from the members for
the members.

We are asking you to dig out your BRIGHT fabric
scraps. We will give you the center (2.5 sq. Kona —
Graphite) and you will provide the outer pieces. We
are looking for mostly “reads like a solid” tone on tone
or solids. Each block should have the same color way
but not the same fabric (i.e. four different blues)

The block is a simple log cabin style that is

6.5 inches unfinished. We will be handing out a grey
center piece (#1) that is 2.5 inch square.

You will need to provide 4 pieces for each block. These
are the sizes... ’

#2 - 2.5inch square

#3 -2.5x 4.5 inch rectangle =
#4 -2.5x4.5 inch rectangle
#5 - 2.5x 6.5 inch rectangle [—/ %

If you have never made a log cabin block, the pieces o
are sewn on in number order. 1 is sewn to 2. 3 is sewn =
onto side of 1 & 2. 4 is sewn onto side of 1,2,3 unit and
5 across them all. Follow the order of the diagram.
Please be as accurate as you can with your cutting and
sewing. It will make construction so much easier.

We are making about 300 blocks. Since they are simple small blocks, we hope you will make
MANY! To encourage this, we will be offering prizes to the people who turn in the most. We
will have four prizes. The blocks need to be in by the Nov. meeting to be eligible. Of course, as
usual, each block you make will give you a ticket in the member raffle.

Thanks! Any questions contact
Jean Necheles jmnecheles@gmail.com
Chris Crouch crouch_family@comcast.net




